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Mr Peter Bradley 
Head of Stakeholder Engagement  
Transport for London 
Surface Transport Communications 
11th Floor – Zone B2 
Palestra 
197 Blackfriars Road 
London SE1 8NJ 
 
 
29 October 2008 
 
Dear Peter 
 
Routes affected by the works at Tottenham Court Road 
 
Thank you for your letter and map about the routes affected by the works in the 
Tottenham Court Road area. 
 
We note that the broken links on route 176 are estimated to be 1300 links (about 5.6% 
of passengers) a day would be affected by the proposed changes.  We would ask that 
you monitor the affects on parallel routes 6, 13, 15, 23 and 139 to see if additional 
capacity is required to cope with any displaced passengers. 
 
Whilst we appreciate that these diversions are the best solution to this major disruption 
we would ask that you monitor congestion on the roads that will be used for these 
diversions.  Will there be any parking restrictions on Denmark Street to enable the 
bendy buses using this street to move without any restrictions? 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on your proposals. If you have any queries 
on this response please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mark Donoghue 
Committee Administrator & Bus Policy Assistant 
 
Tel: 020 7726 9966 
Fax: 020 7505 9003 
Email: mark.donoghue@londontravelwatch.org.uk 
 
 


